
 
 
 

 
Dipex Charity statement concerning Lord Stone of Blackheath 
 
24/10/2019 
 
We were deeply concerned to learn the findings of a recent House of Lords inquiry into 
complaints made against Lord Stone. We condemn the behaviour and comments attributed 
to him. They do not reflect the values of the Dipex charity. 
 
Following the findings of the inquiry, Andrew Stone (Lord Stone of Blackheath) has stood 
down as President of the Dipex Charity. The trustees thank him for his valuable 
contributions to our organisation. 

 


